
Good Afternoon Oakwood Families, 
 
Here are a few final items for the year... 
 
Annual Allendale Community Field Day - June 13 
Consider placing on your agenda for this Saturday, June 13, a trip to the 4th Annual Allendale Community 
Field Day.  The theme for this year’s Field Day is “Things that Pollinate” and a number of fun events have 
been planned that center around this theme.  This is a great event for the whole family to be involved 
in.  During the final days of school, Oakwood 4th grade students had the privilege of receiving a personal 
invitation, along with a flowering plant, from Dr. Peter Riemersma, one of the organizers of the event.  I 
have included attachments that give more information about Saturday’s event.  We hope to see you there! 
 
June is Always Bittersweet 
This past Friday at noon, the Oakwood staff gathered on the sidewalk near the exit of the bus loop to give 
a final farewell to our students.  As we watched the buses pull out, we commented on how quickly the year 
seemed to go by and that we were going to miss our students, especially those who would not be returning 
to Oakwood in the fall.  At the same time, we feel genuine excitement for them as they head off for a 
summer filled with adventure.  We are confident, as fall comes around and school is ready to begin, that 
our students will be well-prepared to face the challenges of a new grade level, new friendships, and 
heightened expectations.  So, congratulations are in order for all of our students as they successfully 
completed another grade level!  We wish each of them the very best as they head into the next adventure. 
 
Oakwood Parents Rock!  
I cannot begin to express the level of appreciation I have for our Oakwood parents.  We are fortunate to be 
so strongly supported by you.  This year we had many of you volunteer in our classrooms, at special 
events, or on committees.  With pride, we can report to you that we’ve accumulated over 4850 volunteer 
hours this year!  Thank you so much for partnering with us in the work of educating your children. 
 
Special Note of Thanks to the OEC   
During the 2014-15 school year we had a group of parents, the Oakwood Encouragement Committee, who 
blessed the staff with their gift of encouragement.  All through the year our 14 OEC members thoughtfully 
supported the staff through gestures such as decorating the workrooms, writing teachers notes of 
encouragement, dropping off treats, and organizing meals.  Each act of encouragement, from  the smallest 
one to the largest, helped build up staff members and  fostered a positive atmosphere in the building.  The 
entire Oakwood staff sends a heartfelt “thank you!” to each of the OEC members. 
If participating on the 2015-16 Oakwood Encouragement Team sounds good to you, please watch for an 
invitation to our September kick off meeting.  
 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Doug Bol, Principal 
Oakwood Intermediate 
 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 


